
 

 

 

Whistleblowing Notice 

 
 Complaints will be investigated by the Headteacher unless the complaint is 

against the Headteacher or is in any way linked to the actions of the 

Headteacher. In such cases the concern should be passed to:  

Mr Matt Harrison 

mharrison@cardinham.tpacademytrust.org 

or 

Mrs Charlotte Bricknell 

cbricknell@cardinham.tpacademytrust.org 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

 Complaints against the Chair of Governors should be passed to the Local 

Governing Board who will nominate an appropriate person to investigate. 

In such cases the concern should be passed to:  

Julia Stoneman 

Clerk to Governors 

clerk@cardinham.tpacademytrust.org 

 

 

 If you believe that the Headteacher and Chair of Governors are involved, 

you should contact TPAT, Chief Executive Officer: 

Jenny Blunden 

Truro & Penwith Academy Trust 

jenniferb@truro-penwith.ac.uk 
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